Blatchington
Mill School

( Involvement, Achievement & Care

Dear Blatch families,

we’ve been delighted today to be able to welcome our Year 8 and Year 9 students back
into school and it’s been great to see them settling well into their lessons.

Wwe’re looking forward to some of our students attending homework club today too.

We hope to be able to start running more of our extra-curricular clubs this week and will
share details with you as soon as we can. We’re also still running all sports fixtures that
we’re able to.

A reminder that our Year 11s, Year 10s and Year 8s will be in school tomorrow and all
students who are on school site should bring a packed lunch with them as we currently
have no catering facilities.

As soon as we’re able to we will share any more updates on our school site and when we
will be able to use more of it. We really appreciate everyone’s patience as we wait for
more of the site to be accessible again.

Best wishes,

Ms Claydon.

Headteacher
Blatchington Mill School
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